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Dear Parents, 
 
As we have come to the end of the school year I would firstly like to thank you for all of your continued support this year. It 
has been a real challenge, mainly due to Covid and its long-lasting effects but together we have been resilient, made 
adjustments and made it to the end of the year.  
 
The weather threatened to ruin our end of year events but, with a few changes, the summer fair, Sports Day, our production 
of Oliver, the Leavers’ barbeque and learning on the two hottest days ever recorded, were all very successful. The KS2 
children gave two amazing performances of Oliver in very hot conditions and while their performances were outstanding, 
we must say a big thank you to Carl Burton for building the set for us and for lending us the props. Those things really made 
a difference to our production and the actors really gave us performances worthy of the West End!  
 
It was lovely to celebrate our end of year successes yesterday after we had heard the wonderful memories of our Year 6 
children. These children really are a credit to Sheering School and we will really miss them next year as they move on in their 
next step in their learning journey. 
 
The following awards were presented; 
 
The Sports Day cup: Robins and Nightingales 
The Attendance Cup: Swallows 
Enterprise Award: Durrington class 
Creative Arts: Josie 
Stan Barker Sports Cup: Hannah 
Governor Cup: Mitchell 
Music Cup: Izzy 
Learning Hero: Sonny 
Sports Achievement: Finley 
Swimming: Isabella 
Sheering Spirit: Ivy, Olivia, Harry, Abigail 
Young Engineer: Kenny 
Young Entrepreneur: Isabelle and Sienna 
 
As well as saying goodbye to the Year 6s, we said some sad goodbyes to Miss Johnson and Mrs Hadley yesterday and wished 
them well in their next ventures. We would also like to say a huge thank you to Pamela Gaines who has been a school 
governor for over 10 years and a huge support to me throughout my time at Sheering school. She has dedicated her time 
and energy to the improvement of the school and we would like to thank her for all that she has done for us. 
 
Attendance 
We would like to congratulate Oliver and Mae for achieving 100% attendance from the beginning of the school year. Also, 
well done to Archie, Lilly-Mai, Harper, Max, Jacob, Ivy, Ruby, George, Isobel, Poppy, Lyra, Leia and Otis, who all achieved 
over 98% attendance.  
 
School Dinner Price Increase 
Due to the national increase in food costs, the price of school dinners will increase to £2.40 per day (£12.00 per week), from 
September, for children in Key Stage 2. School dinners should be paid for in advance; daily, weekly or half-termly. Any meals 
paid for and not taken will remain as a credit on your child’s account. Please make payment direct into the school bank 
account.         
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Birthdays 
We sang the birthday song to Ivy, Aviana, Remy, Noah, Harry, Tilly, Phoebe, Archie, Heidi and Jacob who will all be celebrating 
their birthdays during the holidays. 
 
Dates  
Thursday 1st September: Autumn term begins 
 
 
Have a TERRIFIC Summer, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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